
        Preschool & Kindergarten Pre-Registration 

 
Pre-registration for Preschool 2022-2023 BEGAN on April 
18th and will end May 20th.  Students that will be 4 years 
old by September 1, 2022, are eligible to attend Preschool 
in the fall.  Parents will need to bring an official birth          
certificate and a current immunization record to the school 
during the above dates to enroll.  Please note: you will 
also need to pre-register online as well as at the 
school.  Spots are limited, pre-registering your child does 
not guarantee that they will be placed in a class.    

 
Pre-registration for Kindergarten 2022-2023 will begin on 
April 18th and run until May 20th. Students that will be 5 
years old by September 1, 2022, are eligible to attend        
Kindergarten in the fall. Parents will need to bring an offi-
cial birth certificate and a current immunization record to 
the school during the above dates to enroll.  If your child 
attended Preschool in the 2021-2022 school year, please 
contact FES to make sure we have all the necessary paper-
work.  Please note: you will also need to pre-register 
online as well as at the school.  

 
Preschool and Kindergarten students will not be assigned a 
teacher until after placement testing is completed in          
August.  You will be contacted by the school to set up an 
appointment to bring your child in for testing.   

                         Upcoming Events 

  May 2-6     Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week 

  May 2        2nd grade fieldtrip—Living Planet 

  May 6        Kindergarten Fieldtrip — Cove Fort 
        Spirit Day 

  May 12      Preschool Fieldtrip -Petting Zoo-All students AM 

  May 13      Spirit Day 

  May 16      4th Grade Fieldtrip — Fremont 

  May 17      Preschool / Kinder FES Celebration Day 

  May 19      Last Day Preschool  

  May 20      Last day for Kindergarten   
          Spirit Day  
                Preschool Roundup ENDS 
         4th grade VS. faculty Kickball @ 1:15p.m. 

  May 23-27  Kindergarten & Preschool—Testing     

  May 24      FES Celebration   

  May  25     4th Grade—Territorial State House fieldtrip 

  May 26      Last Day of School for Students, out at 12:00 

  May 30      Memorial Day 

  June 1      First Day of  

  June 30   Last Day of  

We will be sending home a Summer Reading Challenge 

with your students, so please watch for it in your child’s 

backpack next week. We encourage all parents to read as 

often as you can with your student this summer to keep 

up their skills! Don’t forget to ask Who? What? When? 

Where? Why? to help with reading comprehension. 

We will be having a year end celebration! May 24th. This will be held here at Fillmore Elementary school using 

our own playground and facilities. Please make sure your students wear good running shoes for this day.  

Preschool and Kindergarten will hold their celebration on May 17th. 

  Fillmore Elementary School 
   Sheila Sheriff, Principal   

    Bryant Cummings, Counselor                           
Leisa Carling, Secretary 

Class Lists for 2022-2023 are in the works. We 

are hoping to get them completed before school 

is out. If not, they will be mailed out in June.    

Preschool and Kindergarten classes will be          

assigned in August after pretesting, the 1st week 

of school. 



PTA  Project—Outdoor Center 

You may have noticed some big trucks and equipment out behind the school by the 

playground area. This year, the PTA helped fund a very much-needed renovation of 

the outdoor science center. We will be adding a covered cement pad with picnic ta-

bles. Additionally, we are working to clean up the overgrown weeds and make the 

center more accessible to teachers and students. A special thank you to Stephanie 

Kelso and the PTA Board, Brandon Bartholo-

mew, Kalan Lemon, Stotz Equipment, Carling 

& Company, and all others who volunteered 

time and service to make this happen. We 

are so excited to see the finished product!!  


